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November 15, 2002


To:
Ray Hill

Phyllis Frye

Aaron Coleman

We’d like to thank you all for your efforts in re-presenting the "GLBT History, Houston's First Decade: 1975-1985" [that you first did for SLAGH in June] for Gulf Coat Archive & Museum and the Houston Lesbian and Gay Community Center on November 11th.  It was a smaller crowd than we’d hoped for but very enthusiastic and we were very glad to be able to reintroduce some of our community history through your stories and poetry.  We look forward to hearing, and hopefully being a part of, the Second Decade presentation when you’re ready to share that.

Each of you contributed something different and special that no other could have done. It was strictly yours, as the individual who had lived it.  I have to admit, Aaron, that for a brief time I wondered just how poetry would fit into the program…believe me, I wonder not more.  Yours is a very unique talent with words and preserves history in a very special way.

I hope the venue was comfortable for you.  I know that the theatre, complete with complicated set, made for a very relaxed atmosphere and yet one which could keep you as a group and individually in the spotlight as needed.  In fact, for me, the relaxed atmosphere added to the evening and the sharing of historic stories of our past – a past that is all too often fraught with tension and fear. You and the Theatre were a perfect combination. I hope you felt the same way and, in fact, would appreciate feedback from you because we are considering using the theatre again in the future but have only the audience perspective on the space. Yours would help us make that decision in a more informed way.

As I don’t have your individual personal mailing addresses, I am using this form in order to contact you.  Again, thank you all for coming together and giving the community an historic evening to remember.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary, GCAM
